
Name Goes Here 

 
Operations Division 

2351 Springbrook Court 

Beloit, Wisconsin 53511 

 

608-364-2929 (Office) 

608-364-2930 (Fax) 

beloitwi.gov 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

 

 PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
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Portion of Park Avenue to Close for Road Repair 

July 17, 2018 – The City of Beloit Public Works Operations Division will be repairing the 

road in the 900 block of Park Avenue this week. 

The southbound lane will close for a large road patch from Woodward Avenue to Clary 

Street from 8 a.m. Wednesday, July 18, to 8 a.m. Thursday, July 19.  

The road will remain closed to truck traffic until 8 a.m. Thursday, July 26. 

### 


